
KARS Regular Monthly Member Meeting
December 7, 2023

Annual KARS Member Christmas Dinner

There was no Business Meeting at the December 7th Christmas Dinner.

Financials:

Wishing all KARS Members, Guests and Visitors a wonderful Holiday and a Merry Christmas.

Warmest regards to all.  I’ve had a great, sometimes frustrating time as KARS secretary for the last 2 ½
years.  But it’s been very uplifting and rewarding at the same time.  Maybe I’ll do it again sometime.
Right now there are other projects I hope to work on for KARS.  Looking to the future.

Jim W6TIR
Secretary (till Dec. 31st)


